
 

 

Newsletter W/C 22/03/2021 

 

Next week all children will be; 

 

 

 Finishing making their Easter cards 

 

 Joining in with an  Easter egg hunt 

 

 Making Chocolate nests  

 

 Joining in with or watching our Easter bonnet 

parade judged by Iris one of our local 

residents who volunteers at the nursery 

 

 Finishing off any activities we have started 

for the display boards and our learning 

journals  

 

 Continuing to learn letter sound 'R r' 

 

Nursery closes next Friday 26th March 2021 and 

re-opens Monday 12th April 2021. We hope you all 

have a lovely break. Stay safe x 


